

Lacey Olympia Tumwater Thurston County

June 16, 2014

Σ

City of Olympia Planning Commission c/o Todd Stamm, Principal Planner Olympia Community Planning and Development Department

Dear Mr. Stamm:

This letter is in regards to the City of Olympia's proposal to rezone portions of the Budd Inlet Treatment Plant property from Industrial to Urban Waterfront. After reviewing this proposal with you, as well as our Board of Directors, senior management team, and key staff, we have determined that this change is not likely to negatively affect our operations or future facilities improvements. Accordingly, the LOTT Clean Water Alliance has no objections to this rezone proposal as it currently exists.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Hughes General Counsel